
NOTICE OF INTRODUCTION & POSTING OF PROPOSED CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ALPENA ORDINANCE 
(ORDINANCE NO. 140; THE INDUSTRIAL PRETREATMENT SEWER USE & DISCHARGE ORDINANCE) 

AND NOTICE OF CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ALPENA BOARD MEETING 
 

 TAKE NOTICE that on the 26th day of August, 2019, a proposed ordinance (Ordinance No. 140; 
the Industrial Pretreatment Sewer & Discharge Ordinance) was introduced during a regular meeting of 
the Township Board of the Charter Township of Alpena.  The proposed ordinance is designed to enable 
the Township to protect the public health, the environment, and the City of Alpena’s wastewater 
treatment plant and sewage collection system; to provide for the regulation of discharges into the 
Township wastewater system through the issuance of permits and the enforcement of administrative 
regulations; to provide for the payment of fees; to determine the responsibilities and liabilities of parties 
for activities related to the system; to provide for enforcement hereof; to provide penalties for the 
violation hereof; and to repeal prior inconsistent ordinances.  The proposed ordinance is presently 
posted for public viewing at the Charter Township of Alpena offices located at 4385 US-23 North, 
Alpena, Michigan 49707, and may also be viewed on the Township’s website, 
www.alpenatownship.com.  The proposed ordinance will be presented to the Township Board during a 
regular meeting on the 10th day of September, 2019, at 11:00 a.m., and the Township Board will 
consider adopting the proposed ordinance at that time.  If the ordinance is adopted by the Township 
Board, the ordinance will take effect upon its publication as required by law.  Please call the Township 
offices at (989) 356-0297 for further information or assistance. 

 
       Michele Palevich 
       Charter Township of Alpena Clerk 
        

 

 

 
         

http://www.alpenatownship.com/

